
            

    
 

 
       

 
     

        
  

    
    

          

Summary: NPS Employee Misused Government-Owned 
Vehicle 

Report Date: November 12, 2020 Report Number: 19-0512 

The OIG investigated an allegation that a National Park Service (NPS) employee misused an 
assigned Government Owned-Vehicle (GOV) by taking it home overnight on multiple occasions 
without authorization. 

We found that the employee routinely used the assigned GOV as a home-to-work vehicle 
without prior, written authorization as required by 41 C.F.R. § 102.5 and NPS policy. 

This is an investigative summary of a report we issued to the acting NPS Director. 
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